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I oppose this bill. As citizens of the United States we should have the right to parent 

our children. A child not young enough to drink alcohol or consent does not have the 

brain maturity level to make life altering, and permanent decisions for their body. I will 

not support a bill that pays for children to take dangerous hormones without a parents 

guidance or consent. Research shows that gender dysphoria resolves itself 80-90% 

of the time.    


